Town of Tamworth
Planning Board
*** draft PLANNING BOARD MINUTES ***
October 22, 2014

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.

Members Present: Dom Bergen, Pat Farley, David Little, Tom Peters, Becca Boyden
Members Absent: Dave Cluff, John Roberts-Selectmen’s Representative
Alternates Present: none

Alternates Absent: Nicole Maher-Whiteside, Lianne Prentice

Minutes: 09/24/14- Additional notation added to the PSNH - Hollow Hill Rd hearing. The email
received requested that the application be withdrawn. Tom made a motion to accept minutes as
amended. Pat seconded. APPROVED.

Treasurer: Tom reports that as of October 3 we have spent $2585.13, with $16749.87 remaining in the
budget.

Secretary: David Little reports that there is one new application pending, for a lot merger. A save the date
notice was received from Green Mountain Conservation Group, for November 6 from 6-8 pm. A
notification of illegal driveway and excavation on White Mountain Highway was received.

Pat made a motion that 7 thumb drives be purchased. Tom seconded. APPROVED. Pat will purchase the
drives.

Capital Improvements Committee: David reports that the CIP has been presented to the Selectmen. He
does not know if it got presented at the School Board meeting.

Economic Development: Pat reports the EDC has been working hard on the AgriBusiness Forum, slated
to be held on November 1 from 10-1 at the Town House. Lunch will be served. She would like the
Selectmen and Planning Board to attend. Albany, Ossipee, Freedom and Madison have been invited.

Lakes Region Planning Commission: Nothing new to report, other than hazardous waste costs have
been sent to the towns.

Selectmen: no report

Conservation Commission: no report

Faith Hadden
Lot Merger



Hackett Hill Road
Map 414 Lot 67 and Map 414 Lot 68

Faith Hadden owns two lots on Hackett Hill Road and would like to merge them. Tom made a motion to
accept the lot merger. Becca seconded. APPROVED

Becca made a motion to adjourn at 7:24 pm. Pat seconded. APPROVED

Respectfully submitted,

Melissa Donaldson

Planning Board Clerk



